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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
October 5, 2021 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 

1. $100.00 from Schweitzer Engineering Laboratories, Inc. in support of the Math and 
Science departments at Stanwood Middle School. 
 

2. $1,000.00 each to Stanwood Middle School and Port Susan Middle School, from the 
Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation, to assist students in need with instrument rentals, 
instrument repairs or purchase of needed instruments, for a total donation of $2,000.00 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 


